Vivekanand Qbchool

D-Block, Anand Vihar, Delhi - 110 092

VS/PW/2024-25/Cir-01 Date: 12 April 2024

THE LANGUAGE SAFARI

Dear Parent

Namaste!

We hope this letter finds you well. At Vivekanand School, we are committed to providing our
young learners with engaging and effective educational experiences. We are excited to
introduce a new practice specifically designed for students in Classes 1 and 2, aimed at
enhancing their speaking skills and vocabulary- The Language Safari.

Starting from 15 April, 2024, we will implement this daily activity for our students. Each day,
a student from Classes 1 and 2 will be assigned a letter in sequence from the alphabets,
beginning with 'A' and progressing to 'Z' according to their roll number.

During our Language Safari, the assigned student will be required to come prepared from
home with 4-5 vocabulary words starting from the letter they've been assigned. Along with the
words, they should also be ready with the meanings of these words and a sentence using one of
the words, demonstrating its usage in context.

This fun and interactive activity will not only help students expand their vocabulary but also
enhance their speaking skills by encouraging them to articulate their thoughts effectively.
Additionally, it will provide each student with an equal opportunity to participate and develop
their language abilities in a supportive environment.

As an added incentive, the best word shared by the student each day will become the
"password of the day" for every child in the class. This password will be used when students
need to step out of the class for activities such as using the washroom or washing hands,
fostering a sense of excitement and motivation among the students.

Furthermore, to ensure continuity and reinforcement of the vocabulary learned, the "password
of the day" will be shared with the parents. This will enable them to revise the word with their
children at home and encourage its use in daily conversations and writing activities.

We kindly request your support in encouraging your child to actively participate in this
enriching activity. Together, let's embark on a thrilling journey of language exploration and
discovery.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Warm regards,

(Deepa Vijay)
Headmistress
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